
From: Bloomsbury Conservation Areas <planning@bloomsburyconservation.org.uk>  

Sent: 20 April 2021 20:08 

To: Tony Young 

Subject: Re: OBJECTION 2021/1148/L 

Dear Tony, 

Thank you for letting me know about this and ensuring the projecting signs will now be 

externally illuminated. 

That would be fine with us. However the drawings currently online still show the 

internally illuminated versions that were initially proposed, only a new document has 

been uploaded showing the existing externally illuminated sign. 

It's probably just a technical error. We don't have any need of objection if the projecting 

signs are to be externally illuminated as you say. 

Owen 

 

bloomsburyconservation.org.uk 

 


